

## Academic Affairs Committee Report June 26, 2017

The Academic Affairs Committee was scheduled to meet on Thursday, April 20, 2017 at 1 pm. This meeting was cancelled, however, due to the resignation of Dr. Miriam Cohen from the Board of Directors. Dr. Cohen also served as the Chair of the Academic Affairs Committee.

The Academic Affairs Committee will reconvene at the start of the 2017-18 school year.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mr. Matt Koblick Board Member & Academic Affairs Committee Member